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Resolution- Proposed System Development Fee
The required public hearing for this matter was held on Monday, December 21, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.  At that time,
action was taken to refer this matter to the Finance Committee for further discussion regarding adoption of a
proposed System Development Fee assessed by the Water and Sewer Funds according to the provisions of  GS
162A, "North Carolina Water and Sewer Authorities Act."  The Resolution and Exhibit A have been modified to
reflect Finance Committee recommendation.
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